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TO FIND OUT MORE CONTACT
 

Are you a Cornwall based,
unemployed woman seeking
access to training and work? 

Are you considering
employment or perhaps

setting up your own business?

WE ARE HERE TO HELP!

Alessandra on M07801269374
Alessandra@womenintravelcic.com 
Manda at wildlybrilliant@outlook.com   

 

A New Chapter is a ERDF funded project run

by social enterprise Women in Travel CIC in

partnership with Unseen Tours, The Travel

Foundation and Cornish based Permanently

Brilliant. Our purpose is to enable more

women to access and create opportunities in

the tourism sector on their own terms. 

 

30 women based in South East Cornwall will

be offered the opportunity to  find

sustainable employment / set up their own

businesses.  


